
How to write

Essay should include:

ü statement of fact posed by the author of the problem;

ü independently conducted the analysis of the problem using the appropriate, selected by the author 
of the Toolkit;

ü conclusions, summarizing the author's position on the problem.

Can further include:

ü analysis of available statistical data on a studied problem;

ü analysis of materials from mass media;

ü a detailed analysis of the proposed tasks with expanded views;

ü selection and detailed analysis of examples illustrating the problem.

ü illustrations (photographic).

An essay may have the following structure:

-the introduction captures the essence and justification of the choice of the topic. Obligatory is the 
statement of the reasons for essay writing. Why is this topic interesting to the student and should 
also be of interest to the reader? Provides a brief rationale for the relevance and importance of 
chosen for research problems;

-the main part(development topics) contains the theoretical basis of selected problems and the 
presentation of the material, supported with references to sources. Argument, analysis and 
justification based on the available data, available facts, arguments and/or positions on a particular 
issue/topic. For the most effective structuring of the argument most of the work can be divided into 
chapters which can be divided into paragraphs;

-the conclusion contains a brief summary of the main arguments; explanations substantiating the 
meaning and especially the meaning of what is presented in the main part; generalization and 
reasoned conclusions on the topic. The conclusion may contain an indication of the research 
application with explanation of why this can be useful, a short explanation of how it can be used. 
The final part of the essay should be brief.

Many modern pupils and students need to know how to write an essay. At least admission to the 
UNIVERSITY involves the training and passing the exam, where the category With just the task of 
writing an essay. It turns out that this category brings the most points and significantly increases 
your opportunities to be a student. That is why it is important to know the spelling of the essay, 
learn the basic rules of this process, certain cliches, knowing that you will be much easier.



Themes
It is impossible to essay was an ordinary presentation presented in different ways. At least, the 
assessment of this essay will be extremely low. The choice of topic must be such that it 
demonstrated the completeness of the student's knowledge and depth of cognitive analysis. Choose 
the winning theme.

When the chosen theme of the essay, particular attention is drawn to the identity of the described 
problems in a particular social science. At times it can belong directly to a certain number of 
Sciences. As for the content of the essay, it just is determined by the kind of social science, 
belonging to which is determined.

To write the essay in draft, the sheet should not be. This is a waste of time. Moreover, in the process
of rewriting comes into my head other thoughts, for sure, and alteration of the text material is harder
than writing a new one. What is on draft? Only a plan. You can also draw small sketches, your own 
reasoning, to deduce the theoretical principles. In an essay must contain the personal attitude of a 
student to the chosen theme. This is certainly an important criterion by which experts evaluate the 
work done. Typically, this is done closer to the beginning of written work.
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